Dear Bahama Village Property Owner:

The owner of 322-324 % Truman Avenue is seeking to develop 18 rental units on this
property with no off-street parking.

To be clear, there would be no parking provided for tenants of this property except on the
public streets.

The property making this request is on Truman Ave. between Whitehead and Thomas
Streets, directly across from the Key West Lighthouse parking lot.

City ordinances stipulate that off street parking must be provided for new construction. The
owner is seeking a waiver of this requirement.

If the City of Key West Planning Board allows this project to go forward as currently
requested, there would be virtually no on-street parking available in the immediate vicinity.

This is an already very limited parking area with current residents and guests sometimes
required to walk two or more blocks to find parking on the street.

We would like your support in blocking this project as currently designed. Off-street parking
for all rental units in this project should be required.

Please complete the included form, take a picture of the completed and signed form with
your phone and text or email it to either of the following addresses:

Text to: 703-473-8870

Email to: margeholtz@hotmail.com

Feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Thank you for your support.

Margé & Rick Holtz
210 Olivia Street
Key West, FL 33040



